
Weekly Message from

North Canaan Elementary School
Friday, August 26, 2022

Click on the blue underlined links.

School starts Monday!  If you drive your child to school, plan to arrive no later than 8:30 am.  For
your convenience, we are opening the main door of the school for students to enter the building
and enjoy their breakfast beginning at 8 am.  ALL students should use the main entrance between 8
am and the arrival of the buses.  Once buses arrive, students should be dropped off at the following
locations:

● Drop-off for grades PK-4 beginning at 8:30 or as soon as the buses arrive will be on Pease Street,
with cars lining up single file on the side of the street.  Students will exit vehicles on the sidewalk
side of the road only.

● Drop-off for grades 5-8 beginning at 8:30 or as soon as the buses arrive will be the circle
turnaround between the school and Town Hall, with cars lining up single file and students exiting
out of the right side of the vehicle. Students will need to walk on plywood sheets and use the long
paved walkway to the upper middle school doors to enter the school because the pavement has not
yet been replaced as a part of the underground storage tank project.

September Events: No School Friday, September 2nd (Professional Learning for Teachers)
No School Monday, September 5th (Labor Day)
Picture Day Wednesday, September 7th
PTO Meeting Wednesday, September 7th, 7pm (at school or virtual)
Open House Thursday, September 15th, 6:30-7:30 pm
12:10 Dismissal  Wednesday, September 21st (Professional Learning for Teachers)

A to Z overview for NCES, 2022-2023: Keep this link handy for a quick overview regarding some
important information for NCES this year.

Fall photos will take place on Wednesday, September 7th. Ordering details are going home with
students on the first day of school in their folders.  You can also order before picture day on
www.mylifetouch.com using the following identification: EVTP3W8K8.

Soccer Sign-ups: Region 1 Park and Recreation Fall Soccer sign-ups are happening now.  Click
the link for more information.

NCES Open House will take place on Thursday evening, September 15th,
from 6:30-7:30 pm.  Families will enter through the main door, select a
book or two to take home, and then visit the elementary classroom of your
child or children and/or visit the rooms of your middle school child’s
teachers.  You can come and go through all of these classrooms at your
leisure.  Mark your calendars today!

Enjoy the weekend. We will look forward to greeting all students on Monday morning!

We are going to have a fabulous year filled with learning,
Dr. Roy
NCES Principal

https://meet.google.com/cqh-fnat-qao?hs=122&authuser=0
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1sTeN1jjYTR4Y7PiP8gl5hTKGV1457gn6Pev_IX1n05M/edit?usp=sharing
http://www.mylifetouch.com
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1BmiIA5flI2WwskHV3BXIaJI691OKu3oM/view?usp=sharing

